
FAQ n.44874

FAQs:
Upset Prevention and Recovery Training, Aircrew, Regulations

Question:
Is UPRT also be mandatory for the LAPL and the PPL?

Answer:
UPRT, as introduced into Part-FCL with amending Regulation (EU) 2018/1974, is not
applicable to LAPL or PPL training. 
However, to address the fact that loss of control in-flight is still a major issue in
general aviation, the requirements and associated AMC applicable to training
flights for revalidation of SEP and TMG class ratings/privileges are planned to be
revised to outline the necessity for these training flights to cover emergency
procedures (such as different stall scenarios). 
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